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Class update: Just to let you know that Coco, who was due to join us 
soon will come to UISGZ next school year instead. 
 
We will have two new boys in K red after the Spring Festival Break. 
They are Dan Taniguchi from Japan and Kharis Wu from China. 
A big welcome to both Dan and Kharis. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will have another new student in K red after the Chinese New Year 
Break. 
His name is …………. and ……………. Is from………………. 
 
A big welcome to …………………….. 
 
 

 

        Unit Focus: Celebration ‘Chinese New Year’ 
We have been enjoying a lot of Chinese New Year activities such as creating related 

artwork and singing related songs in both Chinese and English. 

The children have been learning the dragon dance and have played the drums to 

accompany the Chinese dragon dance music. 

On Friday, 1st of February (the last school day before CNY Holiday) we will 

have a Dress Up Day for EC students. 
The children can come in traditional Chinese clothes on that day. If you do 

not have those clothes, just dress your child in red or yellow instead.   
 

   

Have you explored our K class website yet? 
You will find lots of pictures, information, songs 

(lyrics and mp3), games and activities on it! 
www.kclasses.weebly.com 

 

Contact Details: 
 
K Red:       aruhland@uisgz.org 
K Yellow:  esiri@uisgz.org 
 
Class Representatives 
K Red:       Genoveva    71gens@gmail.com  
                  Jessica          jess81@gmx.net 
K Yellow:  Nanette       nanette.vanlede@gmail.com 

Upcoming dates for you to mark in your 
calendar: 
 
January 31st   UPTA Meeting 
February 01st  EC Dress Up Day (Chinese 

Costumes or just in 
red/yellow) 

February 04th  Spring Festival Holiday 
February 18th  First Day back after Holiday 
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